East Bridgford, St. Peter’s C of E Academy - Homework

Teacher: Mrs Archer Dytch Subject: History/IT Date: 1.4.21

Good afternoon,

So we have made it to the end of term, and what a fantastic way to end the week, with an
Easter egg competition. The models and hats were amazing. The effort, creativity and take
care approach was eggceptional!

Remember, we continue to have outdoor PE on Wednesday afternoon and indoor PE on Friday
morning. If the field is wet or forecasted to rain, please send your child fo school with a
spare pair of trainers/shoe and socks. If it is warm please can they wear shorts under their
Jjogging bottoms, or just wear shorts.

Curriculum:
This week we have had a big focus on RE and we have learned the meaning behind The Last
Supper. Why Good Friday is call '‘Good’ when we know it is the day Jesus died on the cross
and what happened on Easter Sunday and why we celebrate with eggs. Much of our work has
been recorded through art and you can see some of it in this week's whole school
newsletter.
In English we have learned how onomatopoeia, similes, metaphor and personification can add
to description in our writing. We practised editing and we planned/ wrote our own Stone Age
stories (Hot Write).
In maths we have worked on hundredths, placing them on a place value grid, recognising
them on a number line and dividing decimals by one hundred.
Homework:
Homework is not compulsory over the holiday: however, the children have asked if they can
do a Purple Maths activity. Therefore, I have set a ‘2 do’ to do a cave painting. Some
children have also expressed the wish o make an animated film on Purple Mash as Noah. M
showed the class one he had made at home - thank you for sharing this with us Noah.
Have a good Easter Holiday and we (Mr Malplaque will be returning) look forward to seeing
everyone in Two weeks.

Mrs. Archer Dytch

To be returned by:

Thank you for helping your child with their work.
Please let me know if for any reason they were not able to complete it.
If you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child’s work please do this in their work diary or by letter, phone
or personal contact. | will ensure you receive a response.
Please remember that if you would like to know more or have greater concerns, | am always willing to discuss your child’s work progress, attitude,
behaviour, or circumstances with you. All | ask is that you make an appointment.

If you have concerns about your child’s well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or bullied by another child), please contact me or Mr
Tomlinson immediately. Whatever the seriousness of the circumstances we want to ensure that your child remains happy and able to achieve their

best.




